TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMITTEE FOLLOW UP AND RECOMMENDATINS

Wednesday September 25th, 2024, Meeting

TC-24-17 – Patrick Hogan requests the installation of a 3way stop at Burns St. and Cascade St. **Discussion:** PD indicates they don't recall an accident in the area, or speeding being an Response: Reports/Staff action: The committee reviewed and evaluated the request. **TSC RECOMMENDATIONS:** The Traffic Safety Committee does not recommend any action be taken at this time. CITY ENGINEER POLICE CHIEF Erich Lais Peter Mahuna Approved of Recommendation Approved of Recommendation 11/21/24 86 Initial Date Initial Date Comments: _____ Comments: